
JASDF observers participated in Cope Thunder 25-1  

 From April 9 to 12, the Koku-Jieitai (JASDF) observers participated in the U.S.-

Philippines bilateral fighter training (Cope Thunder 25-1) held in the Philippines. 

 Koku-Jieitai observers has promoted mutual understanding and built trust with the 

participants from the U.S., the Philippines and other observing countries through 

briefings and discussions. 

 As the security environment surrounding Japan and the region becomes increas-

ingly severe, Koku-Jieitai will continue to contribute to regional peace and stability 

in cooperation with ally and like-minded countries.    


